
June 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Year 9 Wimbledon Visit 2024

I write to confirm the final travel arrangements and list appropriate emergency telephone numbers. Please 
note that some of this information may have changed since the Parents Information Evening and the 
Information Booklet you received on the night.

Monday 1 July 2024
0415 Meet in Bus Park at Tadcaster Grammar School
0430 Depart for Wimbledon

Tuesday 2 July 2024
1830 Depart for Tadcaster Grammar School
2330 Arrive back at Tadcaster Grammar School

All times are approximations. Students will contact home from the Service Station to give a more accurate time 
of arrival back at school.

Travel Sickness
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they take their medication in time and have enough for 
the entire journey.

Weather Forecast
Please check the weather forecast prior to travel and bring high factor sun cream/lotion.

Money
Wimbledon is now a cashless ground so students will need to come equipped to make contactless payments. I 
have received confirmation that prepaid cards that have contactless payment facilities will be accepted, for 
example, GoHenry or Nimbl. 

Use of Electronic Devices, Photographs & Social Media
For this visit, electronic devices such as mobile phones are allowed. However please remind your child that 
photographs should not be taken of other people and uploaded onto social media accounts without the other 
people's consent. This is in line with school policy, particularly our e-safety policy which can be found on the 
STAR MAT website. Students must also adhere to The Acceptable User Agreement whilst on the school visit 
which all students sign up to each school year. I have attached the updated version for your reference.

Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc
Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB

(01937) 833466 ¦ www.tgs.starmat.uk

https://www.gohenry.com/uk/
https://nimbl.com/
https://tgs.starmat.uk


EMERGENCY TELEPHONE NUMBERS

Prior to Departure
Mr Solk at Tadcaster Grammar School 01937 833466
Mr Solk (Mobile) 07977 674215

During the Visit (UK)
Mr Vernon 07977 593059

I will keep updating the Physical Education’s Twitter page during the visit with information and photographs. 
Please follow us @pe_TGS. 

Due to the number of food allergies, no nut based products are allowed on this visit.

I hope this information will assist you. If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to 
contact me- r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr R Solk

Curriculum Team Leader: Physical Education

mailto:r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk

